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Research Analysis 

 

The measure would set the salaries of chief executive officers to an amount no greater than the 

salary of the governor. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3139 limits agency chief executive officer pay to that of the Governor’s.  Currently there are 

14 cases, totaling $450,025, where chief executive officer pay eclipses the limit provided in the 

measure.  If one assumes each agency could reduce chief executive pay to comply with the 

provisions of HB 3139, while maintaining agency performance, total cost savings equivalent to 

$450,025 could be realized. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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